
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am opposed of this HB 2004-A. This relocation fee will hurt a lot of good landlords. I was dealing with 
an eviction due to non payments of rent. Plus, they destroyed my unit. I lost a few months of rent plus 
the damaged that the tenants caused. Now, if I have to pay the relocation fee, that will even put me 
down in the hole deeper. Please stop punishing us. This "HB 2004 - A" will not solve the homelessness. 
Based upon my experience, this will only put more people on the street. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Rollins 
 


